
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FAKE JOB ADVERTISEMENTS & RECRUITMENTS 
LVCT Health wishes to notify the general public of unscrupulous persons deceiving 
unsuspecting job seekers through fake recruitment advertisements, fictitious messages, 
emails, telephone calls and bribes to secure jobs at LVCT Health. 

Arising from these incidents, LVCT Health wishes to clarify as follows: -  

1. LVCT Health DOES NOT CHARGE any fee nor request or accept any security deposit 
in any part of the recruitment process. As such, job applicants are not required to pay 
any money to process their applications or get them a job at LVCT Health and its 
associated projects; 

2. LVCT Health publishes all job advertisements on its official website, 
www.lvcthealth.org, mainstream newspapers and other designated platforms with 
clear features and contacts of LVCT Health and recruitment procedures; 

3. LVCT Health advises any job seeker or person receiving unsolicited or fraudulent 
communication, meeting or money requests, not to respond to such communication; 

4. LVCT Health has formal communication channels on interviews for shortlisted 
candidates, and not Gmail or unverified email addresses. 

Members of the public are therefore advised to ignore such unscrupulous 
communications/fraudsters and to immediately report any such incidents to LVCT Health or 
the nearest Police Station. LVCT Health bears no responsibility for any personal loss 
arising from such fraudulent job offers or related transactions. 

LVCT Health is committed to best employment practices and is an equal opportunity 
employer. 

Please visit our website www.lvcthealth.org for more information about the organisation. 

For any clarification on the above subject, please contact us on:  

Phone: +254 722203610/733 3332668 

Email enquiries@lvcthealth.org  
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